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16th July 2021

Dear Parents and Friends,

| trust all is well, and | hope our students are enjoying their summer break after a
2-week virtual classes.

It is the dawn of a new era as the Board of Governors of James Hope College has
decided to relocate the school from Agbor, Delta State to the Lekki axis of Lagos
in Lagos State. This decision was taken in the interest of all stakeholders and to
avoid any unpleasant situations, considering the state of the nation at present. The
relocation takes effect from the next academic session in September/October
2021.

James Hope College, Lekki-Lagos will start mainly as a Day-School but there will be
very limited boarding spaces on first come, first served basis.

Detailed terms and conditions, revised fees and other information will be sent
shortly. Thereafter, parents are expected to declare their intentions as we would
like to give priority to our current parents.

In conclusion, Anthony Bourdian wrote: “If I am an advocate for anything, it is to
move. As far as you can, as much as you can. Across the ocean, or simply across
the river.” We are entering into another glorious moment.

Watch out for the next information — Stay safe!

Yours truly,
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